
7th March 9:30 - 2:00

Oldham and Camden Councils with The Royal Central School of 
Speech and Drama want to share the findings from exciting, new and 

innovative project work in communities focussing on PLACE.  

Coffee. Welcome and introductions. Discussion around why attachment to 
places is important for wellbeing. Demonstration and reflection on two 

contrasting, successful projects in Oldham and Camden: one with adults in 
24/7 supported living with mental health problems; another within a 

neighbourhood experiencing population change.                             
Discussions, and questions… and a free lunch.

You are invited to

What can you expect? 

What will you leave with? 

To confirm your participation, please reply to:-  
becky.proudfoot@oldham.gov.uk when further details will be sent.

The PLACE projects were the central focus of ‘Performing Places: working with local councils to reach new communities and facilitate wellbeing 
in living environments’ (2016-2017), an award funded by the Arts and Humanities Research Council.
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forget what you know

Step by step understanding of new project approaches to local places 
Knowing how arts - based projects meet council agendas 

New contacts with people to develop this work 
Full documentation 
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